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Friday, 24th February 2017 

Spring Events 

Our KS2 Music Extravaganza will be taking place on Thursday 30th March 2017 at the Light and Life Church. 

This will be for all children in year 3 - year 6 and their parents, and will begin at 1.30pm. 

Foundation, year 1 and year 2 children will be holding a Spring event at St Michael’s Church on Wednesday 29th 

March 2017. This will begin at 1.30pm. 

The Friends of Parc Eglos will be hosting a Spring Celebration on the last day of term, Friday 31st March 2017. 

Please keep a look out for further details. 

Grandparents’ Day and Governors in School 

Our annual Grandparents’ Day will be taking place on Monday 6th March 2017. Unfortunately we are no longer 

able to accept bookings for lunch on this day.  

Film Club 

We still have spaces available in our new Film Club. This is for all KS2 children and will take place on Fridays    

after school. To book a place for your child please contact the school office.  

World Book Day 

On Thursday 2nd March 2017 it is World Book Day. Please could children bring their favourite book to school 

on this day. We will be sharing book reviews, reading to each other along with other activities. This will not be a         

non-uniform day. 

HMS Heroes 

Surf Action in association with the Royal British Legion are offering Service Children Activity Courses            

commencing in Spring 2017. Please see our school website or the HMS heroes noticeboard for more  information. 

This can be found outside of Mrs Eddy’s year 2 classroom. 

Cross Country 

For those children selected to take part in the Peninsula Cross Country event at Pool Academy, please be advised 

that this has been rescheduled for Monday 6th March 2017.  

The next cross country league race will be taking place at Porthleven School on Tuesday 28th February 2017. 

This is for all children in year 3 – year 6 and will begin at 4.00pm.  

The annual Coose Trannack event will be held on Saturday 18th March 2017 which for the first time will       

include an adult fun run. Please register your child at the school office.  

Flora Day 

Children in year 2 - year 6 should have brought home a letter regarding Flora Day earlier this week. 

Please ensure that all forms are returned to class teachers by Tuesday 28th February 2017 so we can 

begin to confirm partners and fours. Thank you. 

Super Spanish 

There are just a few spaces left in the lunchtime Super Spanish Club so grab them while you can! Contact 

Michelle on michelletitheradge@hotmail.com or 07527722992. Like the Super Spanish Facebook page for a 

chance to win a free lesson! https://www.facebook.com/superspanishcornwall. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 



Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week our school menu will be on Green week 

Date Event 

2nd March 2017 Mr Dye’s Quiz at the Black Swan in Gweek - 8pm (adults only) 

6th March 2017 Grandparents’ Day and Governors in School 

29th March 2017 Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 Spring Event at St Michael’s Church 

30th March 2017 KS2 Music Extravaganza at the Light and Life Church 

31st March 2017 Spring Celebration - Friends of Parc Eglos Event 

W/C 3rd April 2017 Beginning of Easter Holidays 

17th April 2017 Bank Holiday Monday - School Closed 

18th April 2017 Return to School - Beginning of Summer Term 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This weeks recycling winners were classes 1CS and 4SC. 

The total collected was £68.21. Well done! 

If you are recycling pens, glue sticks or food and drink 

pouches, please ensure these are sent in with their lids 

as they are of a greater value with these included. 

We came 6th in a nationwide biscuit wrapper            

competition and won £20. We are currently in first 

place in an ‘Air and Home Care’ competition (trigger 

heads, plastic lids etc) which ends on 15th March. First 

prize is £200 so please keep sending these in! Thank 

you.  

Year 5 London Trip 

A group of children from Year 5 that went to London have been talking about their              

experiences. Joe, Olivia, Michael and Adam thought that London was amazing! 

Olivia thought that it was a really good experience for those of us from Cornwall who have    

never been to London before as the ‘really small buildings there are like the really big buildings 

in Cornwall’. They thought the London Eye was fabulous and not at all scary if you didn’t look up. It gave visitors a 

really good chance to see all the monuments at the same time. They also thought the 4D shows were cool. Joe said 

that ‘Matilda was amazing, it was very funny how Mrs Trunchbull was a man, though it also annoyed me as a woman 

could have played the part, but the special effects were so fantastic. The theatre experience was incredible with 

amazing acting and we loved the music!’ . They thought that  Madame Tussauds was great too as you get to see all 

of your heroes and have your photos taken with them. Adam thought the London guided tour was really cool 

‘because you got to see all the monuments at first hand and the guide explained all the statues. We saw all the 

places where Harry Potter was filmed!’ Michael was astounded that there were so many different palaces in       

London.  ‘I can't believe that the queen has five different palaces in the U.K’.  

They also loved learning about the historical characters. Joe commented that ‘Charles I had so much power and he 

ignored Parliament so they fought against him and chopped his head off. King John was a soft sword, not like his 

brother, Richard the Lionheart!’ Olivia said watching MPs in The Houses of Parliament was amazing because you 

actually got to see people debating and it was being recorded live on TV. As Adam commented ‘ It looked really   

important because there was so much security - we had to be scanned and were given a special pass’. Joe said he 

liked being a history detective as ‘we were given lots of clues and we had to decide when this happened in history’. 

At the Natural History Museum, they saw a moving T Rex which Adam thought looked so realistic because it was 

made out of papier-mâché and had some great sound effects. The children as a whole loved this trip and we are 

eagerly awaiting the chance to read their diaries next week! 


